
Staying Safe Online
Keeping up to date and understanding the different platforms your 
child is using is challenging. Do you know what apps they are using 
on their phones or tablets? Taking to your child about online safety 
of part of keeping them safe in the world they live in. The NSPCC 
has lots of support for families 
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/support-for-parents/  
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Spring half term 
Mon 12th to Fri 16th Feb
INSET day 
Monday 19th February  
Parents’ evenings
Wed and Thurs 20th & 21st March
Last day of Spring term
Thursday 28th March
First day of Summer term 
Monday 15th April 
Summer half term 
Mon 27th to Fri 31st May
INSET day
Monday 3rd June 
INSET day 
Monday 1st July 
Last day of summer term 
Tuesday 23rd July 

Seymour Superstars 
The class teacher awards for 
this week are
Rec - Ariya, Aaliyah, Grayson
Yr1 - Theneilla, Ezekiel
Yr2 -Alfie, Scarlett, Ifrahim
Yr3 - Given, Zelda Cezanne 
Yr4 -Thaifa, Laura
Yr5 - Nevaeh, Arousha
Yr6 - Chloe, Sylas, Joseph

Headteacher award
This week’s headteacher 
awards went to Grayson, 
Theneilla, Zelda and Nevaeh. 
Congratulations and we look 
forward to celebrating and 
sharing a hot chocolate with 
you next Friday.  

We are proud 
of you all!
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             Rainbow Lunch Boxes  
Here is a glimpse of some of our wonderful rainbow 
lunches that children have in school…a big shout out 
to mums, dads, carers for providing such delicious and 
nutritious lunches for our children this 
week. 
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